
 
 

 

 
To: Councillor John West, Master of Mortifications; Lord Provost Peter Stephen; 

Councillor Crockett; and Mr Frederick G.S. Dalgarno, Dean of Guild 

 

 
 

Town House, 
ABERDEEN, 25th May 2011 

 
 

GUILDRY AND MORTIFICATION FUNDS SUB COMMITTEE 

 

 The Members of the GUILDRY AND MORTIFICATION FUNDS SUB 
COMMITTEE are requested to meet in Committee Room 3 - Town House on TUESDAY, 
31 MAY 2011 at 10.00am. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
JANE G. MACEACHRAN 

HEAD OF LEGAL AND DEMOCRATIC SERVICES 
 

 
 

B U S I N E S S 
 

1   Minute of Previous Meeting of 8th December 2010  (Pages 1 - 2) 
 

2   Request for Funding  (Pages 3 - 6) 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Website Address: www.aberdeencity.gov.uk  
 
 
Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Martyn 
Orchard, 01224 523097 or email morchard@aberdeencity.gov.uk   
 

http://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/

